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I am particularly concerned about the following issues and urge the committee to investigate these 
further: 
 
- The high numbers of greyhounds that are euthanased each year, and possible incentives or 
methods to reduce this number 
 
- adequate detection and prosecution of those found guilty of animal cruelty 
 
- the need for establishing and enforcing better standards of animal welfare within the industry 
 

- the export of greyhounds to countries who have no adequate animal welfare law enforcement 


